
Researchers from Chiang Mai University, Thailand 

 

Mr. Suwit Wongsila, a researcher and Dr. Wilawan Kumpoun, an advanced 

resedarcher are visiting us from Chiang Mai University, Thailand for the 

cooperation of fluorescence database today.  They are going to attend the 

SPIRITS workshop held at Kasetsert University in November.  Since they 

are staying here until September 7, communicate with them for your future 

collaboration and/or activity exchange.  

 

 

 


